
 

American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA): 

Supplemental Payment to Address Staff Training, 
Credentialing, 

and Business Associates Programs for Employment 
Q&A 

  

WEBINAR RESCHEDULED 

Monday, April 4, 2022 
1:00 pm – 1:30 pm 

  

The webinar previously scheduled for March 31 at 2:00 pm will now take place on 
Monday, April 4 from 1:00 pm to 2:00 pm. If you have previously registered for 

this webinar, you do not need to re-register. 
 

Join ODP Deputy Secretary Kristin Ahrens and Bureau Director of Policy & Quality 
Management Jeremy Yale to discuss  the recent announcement about the ODP 
American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) One-Time Supplemental Payment to Address 

Staff Training, Credentialing, and Business Associates Programs for Employment. 
  

REGISTER 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fattendee.gotowebinar.com%2Fregister%2F4672589488751059983&data=04%7C01%7Cc-agawn%40PA.GOV%7C6687cea21c0945e823b408da085093f9%7C418e284101284dd59b6c47fc5a9a1bde%7C0%7C0%7C637831439424332778%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=0XPHf7QEVI2Efk7BqAd6XXyvA0ikJJblcioPXCnzTD4%3D&reserved=0

